
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 2 May 2019 

   

Question (1) What work is the Council doing to assess the impact of 

section four of the Transport (Scotland) Bill, in which the 

Scottish Government agreed in principle to a nationwide 

pavement parking ban? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How will this be enforced in areas, like central Portobello, 

where pavement parking is the norm in a number of streets? 

Answer (2)  
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